
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Christmas is rapidly approaching so I felt it best to give you dates for your diary as well as general 
newsletter information. 
 

 
School Christmas Lunch -  
The school Christmas lunch will be held on Thursday 17th and this must be booked on Parentpay 
by Monday 7th.   

 
 

Hamper Raffle Tickets 
The hampers will be ready soon and will be displayed in the school foyer, but any further 
donations are always welcomed.  Tickets will be £1 each and will be available at the office from 
9th, with the draw taking place on 17th. 

 
Wear a Christmas/Winter Themed Jumper – Friday 18th 
The children are welcome to wear Christmas/winter themed jumpers on the last day of term; this 
should be worn instead of a school jumper but with normal uniform.  This is not a dress down day. 

 
Class Christmas Parties – Friday 18th  
Christmas parties will also take place on the last day of term.  Donations of pre-packed food is 
preferred this year and food lists will be outside the office soon.  The school kitchen will be 
providing pizza slices to each class and unlike in previous years where the children have been able 
to help themselves, this year staff will distribute the food safely to the children.  Please note this 
party food is served at lunchtime and there will be no school lunches available on this day.  You 
are welcome to send your child in with their own party food lunchbox, if you would prefer.   

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs D. M. Hannaford 
Headteacher 


